SOUTHEASTERN ~ WISCONSIN  REGIONAL  PLAN

W239 N1812 ROCKWOOD DRIVE + PO BOX 1607 « WAUKESHA, Wi 53187-1607

Serving the Countles of:

April 14, 2003

- Mr. Randolf A. Gschwind
Chief Information Officer
City of Milwaukee
809 N. Broadway, Suite 400
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Gschwind:

This is to inform you that three grant applications were submitted to the Wisconsin Land Information
Board (WLIB) by the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission acting on behalf of
Milwaukee County. These three grant applications—part of the WLIB 2002 grant distribution—applied
for funding in the total amount of $200,368 ($99,000 for one apphcatlon and $50,684 for each of the
second and third applications) to prepare digital cadastral mapping for an area of approximately 12 square
miles in the City of Milwaukee (about 10,900 total land ownership parcels). We have recently been
notified that all three of these grant applications were approved.

Please be advised that the work governed by the grant funds must be carried out under guidelines promul-
gated by the Wisconsin Land Information Board and that the proposed work must be completed within a
period of 18 months. At the time the WLIB approves the final grant agreements, a project start date and a
project completion date will be established by the WLIB. Accordingly, Commission staff will notify you
when the WLIB has established these dates. An agreement for each of the three separate applications
providing the spemﬁc technical détails related to the computer transformation will follow shortly.

We look forward to continuing to work with the City on this project.

Sincerely,

@MLO C—Z»msm

Philip C. Evenson
Executive Director
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cc:  Ms. Nancy A. Olson, GIS Manager, City of Milwaukee




